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Comments: Thank you for allowing us, the law abiding, tax paying citizens, to share our concerns over your

proposal. I have been utilizing the areas you referenced on the Kenai Peninsula for going on 30 years.

Snowmaching, 4 wheeling, and hiking. I am absolutely against you closing it off to motorized vehicles. I am not

aware of any damage done by my any of the motorists that have accessed this land respectfully. It would be a

shame to cut us off from these beautiful areas at this time. My husband and I brought our children up going on

adventures across that land. We've always followed the rules and respected the land. Please reconsider!


